From: Howard Moxham>

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 1:22 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Robertson Road Newport
Categories: DA2020/1756

| lodge my strongest objection to the planned development as Robertson Rd is the only road in Newport that offers
the community respite from the traffic on Barrenjoey Road. It is the only community enclave with restaurant’s and
coffee shops that is quiet and convivial.

Mona Vale and Avalon have many side streets, we have just one!

Yours Howard Moxham

Sent from Mail for Windows



